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Rowland Heights Resident wants to Stay in the 4th district
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Hello,

I had made a previous attempt to express my views a few weeks ago. I do not think
that email went to the right place, based on the immediate "canned "reply i got. So 

here we go again.

I have been a resident of Rowland Heights since 2003. I wish to stay a part of the 4th
district with Don Knabe as my supervisor. I find Mr. Knabe responsive and available
to the concerns of residents. Ms. Molina, not so much.

i previously lived in Hacienda Heights, and office in La Puente, areas under the
supervision of Ms. Molina. I got nothing from her or her office. Last year, when the
Rowland Heights community was in an uproar about the proposed Trammel Crow
project, a proposal which would build 775 apartment units on the Christian School
site, Ms. Molina and her office were more of a "me too", presence, in my experience.
Residents were working with Dickie Simmons, from Mr. Knabe's office. They were
the "go-to" office.

i want to work with a supervisor who is responsive to my concerns. i don't want to
see this re-districting split up the communities out here. Is it possible to draw sensible
boundaries? By that I mean, using the freeways or major streets. For example, East
of the 605 fwy, south of the 210 Fwy? East of Hacienda Blvd?? What we have now
is crazy.
I hope Rowland Heights can continue in the 4th district. That is my wish.

Thank you for your consideration.
Kathleen Stapleton, CFP
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